
January  Roundtable  Topic:
High Adventure
While almost everybody in Scouting knows about the four High
Adventure  Bases;  Philmont  Scout  Ranch,  Northern  Tier,  Sea
Base, and the Summit, there are many other “lesser known High
Adventure” opportunities for Units, and they may be closer
than you think!

Scoutmaster from Troop 1 Northborough and Headwaters District
Chair George Brenckle put together a presentation for our
January Roundtable that talked about what to consider when
planning  a  Scouts  BSA  trip.   Have  you  thought  about  the
process of choosing a High Adventure Trip? Is it going to be
across the country or up the road? Is it going to happen this
summer  or  next  year?  How  far  in  advance  should  planning
start?  How about your budget, what kind of trip can you do
that won’t break the bank?

We shared ideas at Roundtable in an effort to start thinking
outside the box when it comes to exciting program for our
Scouts.  There are plenty of adventures in Massachusetts state
parks as well as through Boy Scout Councils in neighboring
states.

Click the link to check out our High Adventure PDF to see the
topics that sparked our conversations:

High Adventure is for Everybody

 

If your Pack or Troop has a cool trip or a fun activity that
you are proud of, we want to hear about it! Post your pictures
and  adventure  stories  to  our  Facebook  group:  Headwaters
District or email to headwaters@mayflowerbsa.org to have it
posted here on our District Webpage!

https://www.mayflowerbsa.org/january-roundtable-topic-high-adventure/
https://www.mayflowerbsa.org/january-roundtable-topic-high-adventure/
https://www.mayflowerbsa.org/wp-content/uploads/High-Adventure.pdf
https://www.facebook.com/groups/167191867249406/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/167191867249406/


 

Also: check out our fliers from the January Roundtable here
including one for upcoming information days about going to
Philmont in 2020!

https://www.mayflowerbsa.org/headwaters-january-roundtable-handouts/

